
 

Welcome Back!
Welcome to the 24/25 School Year. It has
been a busy week, but it was great to see
all of you at the kickoff at the Baxter
Arena. On August 6th, OEA welcomed
the new teachers at the New Teacher
Institute and were able to talk to them
about all the great things happening at
OEA. Kathie Garabrandt, Judy Roach and
I have once again been out to schools
delivering donuts and cookies this year. It
is our pleasure to meet members and
potential members on our visits. We hope
to see you at your building soon.

Kindergarten Teachers:Please reply to this email to inform
OEA how the first day for your students went.  We know

there were many concerns about have students in
Kindergarten the day before everyone 

 
One Final Thing:
Friday, August 16th from 4-6pm, NSEA Leaders are inviting us to join them for a
postcard writing event to boost awareness of issues affecting public education. They
will be at Legends Grill at 6920 Pacific Street in Omaha.
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